
 

St. Brigid’s Parish, Blanchardstown Newsletter 
 1st Sunday in Lent—1st March 2020 

Some of our Regular  
Parish Events 

Monday Morning Meditation  
10.45am in the Fr. Dungan Room 

Eucharistic Adoration 
Tuesday and Fridays after the  

10am Mass & Rosary. Continues  
until church closing (app. 8pm) 

Rosary Prayer Group for  
Children & Parents   

Tuesdays at 3.00 pm—Join us in the 
Church for rosary with Adoration of the 

Blessed Sacrament followed by  
refreshments, chat and play in the  

Pastoral Centre.       
Divine Mercy Prayer Group 

Tuesdays, 7pm in the church 
Charismatic Prayer Group 

Tuesdays, 8pm in the Jubilee Room 
Wednesday Christian Meditation 

8pm in the Jubilee room. 
 

Choir Practice 
Thursdays in the Fr. Dungan Room 

Juniors 6.15pm, Senior Choir 7.45pm 
First Fridays 

Mass at 10am (followed by refreshments  
in the Pastoral Centre)  and 7pm  

All  welcome  to come along and attend 
any of these events. 

Parish Contact  
Details 

 

 Fr. Mangan: 8213660   
 

Fr. Casey: 8213716  
 

Fr. Zuribo: 5485038  
 

Jim Adams (Deacon)  
0862232411  

 

Máirín Keegan (Pastoral 
Worker) 
8115414   

 

Sacristy: 8238354   

Parish Office: 8115412 
 

(opening hours: 10-1) 

email: office@   
blanchardstownparish.ie 

*** 

All church services  
available online via 

www.blanchardstownparish.ie 

Novena of Grace 
to St. Francis Xavier 

4th-12th  March 
with Fr. Kevin O’Rourke 

will take place at the 10.00am Mass  daily 
(10.30 on Sunday) 

Dates for your Diary 
March 4th-12th: Novena of Grace 

March 8th: Mass of All Nations 
March 17th: St. Patrick’s Day 

March 22nd: Mothers Day 

***Reminder*** 
First Friday—March 6th  
Coffee morning after 10am 

Mass  -  All welcome 

Don’t forget to collect your  
Trocaire box for Lent 

Mass of all 
Nations 

Next Sunday—8th March 
@ 12 noon 

           

“All the families of the earth 
shall be blessed” 

 
 

All welcome to come along and  
join in this celebration  followed by 

refreshments in the Community 
Centre 

 

(If you can bake something and bring 

it along on the day it will be much  

appreciated—you can leave it  in the 

Community Centre before Mass) 

 

Evening Mass during Lent 
7pm Monday to Friday 

Our Lady Mother of the Church 
Castleknock  

Stations of the Cross Fridays 

during Lent at 9.30am 



Intentions 29thFeb/1st March 7th/8th March 

    Sat. 7pm 
Susan Monaghan 

Mary & Daniel McCarthy 
James (Jimmy) Leonard 

MM 

Sun. 9am - Patrick Bruen 

    10.30am Charles O’Malley 
Aurora Sambos 

John McNally 

     12 noon Joe & Grace Brennan 
Thomas & Kathleen O’Toole 

Phyllis & Jim Slevin 
Jadwiga & Frank Garkowski 

& Jacqueline Ford 

Nora O’Reilly 
Thomas Coghlan 

      7pm - Oliver Sheridan 

Molly Kennedy 

READERS FOR NEXT SUNDAY   
Sat. 7pm: Alice O’Connell 

Sun 9am: Maria Fernandez 
 10.30am: Margaret Keane 
12noon: Michael O’Connor 

7pm: Richard Carroll 

Children’s Corner 
 
 

Jesus goes out to the desert for forty 

days. He is so hungry he is tempted to 

turn stones into bread, but then Jesus 

says, “No. I must spend my time and  

energy listening to my Father.” 

 

 

Dear Jesus, sometimes I want to do 

naughty or unkind things. Help me to 
copy you and always choose the right 
thing.  With your help I can do it. Amen. 

Please Welcome our  
recently baptised 

 

 We remember our recently 
deceased 

 
 

Betty Hand 
 

 

Glendalough Retreat for Young 
Adults—Book your place for the 
weekend of 6th/7th  March.  
Download the booking form 
www.evangelisation.ie  Booking 
closes on Monday 24th February. 

For more upcoming events and 
information follow us on Insta-
gram @theyoungchurchdublin 

 

Beginning Experience- Coping 
With Life Alone Programme 
Separated or widowed? Are you 

coping?  No one  needs to suffer alone. 

Beginning Experience could help 

you.  We are running a One-Day  

Coping with Life Alone Programme on 

Saturday March 7th @ Carmelite 

Centre, Whitefriar Street D2. This  

programme is  designed for anyone in 

the initial stages following a loss 

through  separation, divorce or death.  

It will allow you to work through your  

initial grief in a confidential, safe and 

supportive atmosphere with others who 

have suffered similar losses. For more 

info please contact Louise at : bedub-

lin@gmail.com or 086 0877379 or 

 beginningexperiencegbandi.org    

Archdiocese of Dublin Pilgrimage to 
Knock—Saturday April 25th 2020 

For more information please email:  

knockpilgrimage@dublindiocese.ie   

Congratulations to the pupils of 
Scoil Oilibhéir who were 

confirmed during the week. 
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